
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Learn to ride with Sustrans Bike It Plus 

As part of your school’s involvement with the Sustrans Bike It Plus project, we would like to arrange a playground 

based Learn to Ride session to help children who cannot ride a bike without stabilisers. 

If you would like your child to take part, please return the slip below to school by Monday 6th December.  We have 

provisionally booked Monday 13th December however, if a date in January would suit you better, please indicate on 

the slip below. 

ESSENTIAL INFORMATION – Your child may not be able to take part if the instructions 

below are not followed. 

 You will need a bike that is small enough for both of your child’s feet to fully touch the ground at the 
same time – not on tiptoes. 

 The bike must be in good condition with fully working brakes and controls. 

 Please remove the stabilisers before bringing the bike to school. 

 If you want your child to wear a cycle helmet you need to provide one. Make sure it fits squarely on 
their head and covers their forehead.  

 Your child should wear long trousers, or have these available to change into for the session. 
 

Thank you. 

Jonathan Dixon 
Sustrans Bike It Officer for Dorset Jonathan.dixon@sustrans.org.uk 
 

Please return this slip to your class Teacher or TA by Monday 6th December if you wish your child to take part. Thank 
you. 
 
Name of your child: _____________________________________      Class: ___________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the learn to ride session. My child cannot cycle without stabilisers at the 
moment. 
 
My preferred date is: (please tick) 
 
[  ] 13th December 2021              [  ] January 2022 
 
My child will / will not be wearing a cycle helmet (please indicate as appropriate). 
 
Date: _______________ 
 
Signed: _______________________________Parent/Carer 
 
I understand all of the essential information listed above 
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